Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
The Florida Public Service Commission announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: Wednesday May 2, 2018, 9:30 a.m. and Thursday, May 3, 2018, 9:30 a.m.

PLACE: Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Docket No. 20170215-EU Review of Electric Utility Hurricane Preparedness and Restoration Actions.

The purpose of this workshop is to review electric utilities’ storm preparedness plans and activities and restoration of service actions after a named storm in order to explore the potential to further minimize infrastructure damage, resulting outages, and recovery times to customers in the future. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission will attend and participate in this workshop. For questions, contact Rosanne Gervasi at (850)413-6224, rgervasi@psc.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Rosanne Gervasi at (850)413-6224, rgervasi@psc.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: the Office of Commission Clerk at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 or (850)-413-6770. Assistive Listening Devices are available upon request from the Office of Commission Clerk, Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 152. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Rosanne Gervasi at (850)413-6224, rgervasi@psc.state.fl.us. EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF WORKSHOP

If settlement of the case or a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the proceedings, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties. Notice of cancellation will also be provided on the Commission’s website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link found on the home page. Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at (850)413-6199.
